



Clotherholme Road, Ripon, North Yorkshire, HG4 2DE Tel: +44(0)1765 604564

 $\label{eq:www.ripon.outwood.com} Web: \mbox{ www.ripon.outwood.com } \\ Email: \mbox{ enquiries@ripon.outwood.com } \\$

Principal: Mr Will Pratt

September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to invite you and your child to attend the Year II information evening on **Thursday 22nd September at 5.30pm until 6.30pm**. The purpose of the evening is for key members of staff to provide you with information about how best to support your child through their academic studies in Year II.

We are very pleased and proud of students' results in the last academic year and are excited to engage with you and your child now, for another successful Year 11.

There will be a presentation in the main hall which will start promptly at 5.30pm. We only have a seating capacity of 180 therefore please can we ask that only one parent/carer attend. The evening is most powerful when your child attends with you to ensure a consistent message for all.

We look forward to seeing you at the event and feel extremely positive about the opportunities going forward for this Year 11 cohort.

If you have any queries, please contact admin@ripon.outwood.com in the first instance.

Yours faithfully,

Mr W Pratt Principal